
 
401 East 34th Street, Suite N27J, New York, NY 10016 

 
 

7 July 2022 
 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips:  
 
On behalf of  American Network, Inc., I submit this filing in order to comply with Ordering 
Clause 3 of the Commission’s Order in Case 21-C-0473. 
 
American Network, Inc. does not have any end users in the State of New York. For this reason, it 
has not developed an Outreach and Education plan.  
 
Questions regarding this filing may be directed to Erik Levitt at 212-796-5502 or 
elevitt@1pcom.com. 
 

 
Erik Levitt 
American Network, Inc. 
elevitt@1pcom.com 


